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January 8, 2021

Ms. Julie Castaneda
130 W. Congress Street, First Floor
Tucson, AZ. 85701

Attention: Clerk of the Board

Dear Ms. Julie Castaneda:

prrann

Subject: Pima County Sheriff's Department Personnel Transfer, Sergeant-At-Arms e

Effective Sunday, January 10, 2021, the Pima County Sheriff's Department will replace Sergeant
Ryan Roher #5347 with Sergeant Charles Lopiccolo #4736. Sergeant Lopiccolo has worked
previously in the capacity of Sergeant-At-Arms, 2016-2018.

Respectfull
C.? Qh

Chris Nanos
Sheriff of Pima County
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